
 
 

 

 

September 17, 2015 
 
 
Dr. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 
203 Bricker Hall 
190 N Oval Mall 
Columbus, OH 43210 
 
 
Dear Randy, 
 

The School of Music requests that the concentrations in the proposed Bachelor of Science in Music be 
transcriptable. Those concentrations are: Computer Sciences, Media and Enterprise, and Sonic Arts. 
 

Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Timothy Leasure 
Associate Director 
School of Music 
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